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BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
In accordance with Policy CW(Local), the board shall have complete authority to 
name any facility, property, or portion thereof.  The supporting data should 
include a brief description of the nominee’s contributions and any valid history. 
 
In honor of the support from The Barnhart Foundation and its impact on our 
students, we requested permission to name the new Beeville Independent 
School District Magnet Academy, “The Joe Barnhart Academy.”  On May 8th, The 
Barnhart Foundation approved our request. 
 
We wish to thank the Joe Barnhart Foundation for their generous support and 
commitment to the expansion of educational and cultural opportunities for the 
children of Beeville.  The “Joe Barnhart Academy” would be our way of 
permanently expressing our gratitude to the foundation and remembering Dr. 
Barnhart’s vision and legacy. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approval 
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUIRED: 
I move to approve the naming of the Magnet Academy School, “The Joe Barnhart 
Academy” after Dr. Joe Barnhart. 

 


